
 

 
 
File: ULC Subject C79 
        ULC-G5.2 

March 22, 2011 
 
 

CERTIFICATION BULLETIN 2011-04 
 

Withdrawal of ULC/ORD-C79.1-04, Manual Pumps  
For Use with Liquid Petroleum Fuels 

 
 
TO:  Members of the Advisory Council of Underwriters Laboratories of Canada 

Others Interested 
   
 
Underwriters Laboratories of Canada has reviewed the subject ORD (Other Recognized 
Document) and has decided to withdraw this document with no replacement.  
 
Effective March 25, 2011, ULC/ORD-C79.1-04 is withdrawn. 
 
Any questions concerning the above should be directed to Mr. Gunsimar Paintal, 
Regional Quality Manager & ULC Mark Program Owner, 416-757-3611 ext. 61217 or 
Gunsimarbir.Paintal@ca.ul.com. 
 
 
 
UNDERWRITERS LABORATORIES OF CANADA 
 

 
 
Gunsimar Paintal, 
Regional Quality Manager & ULC Mark Program Owner 
 
 


